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Dear  
 
Thank you for your email of 29 April 2024 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

This is a request for clarification of official information under the under the Official Information 
Act 1982 in relation to staff salary. 
We request the following information: Total remuneration positions between $95k and $100k. 

 
On the 6 May 2024 you refined your request to: 
 

The number of people working for the Ministry who earn a salary between $95,000 - 
$100,000, and the job title for each of these roles. 

 
Three people at Te Tūāpapa Kura Kāinga – Ministry of Housing and Urban Development earn 
between $95,000 and $100,000, which includes two Senior Advisors and one Executive Assistant. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review of my response by the Ombudsman, in 
accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant details can be found on the Ombudsman’s 
website at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to openness and transparency, the Ministry proactively releases 
information and documents that may be of interest to the public. As such, this response, with your 
personal details removed, may be published on our website. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Brad Ward 
Deputy Chief Executive, Organisational Performance 
Te Tūāpapa Kura Kāinga – Ministry of Housing and Urban Development 
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